
 

 

Class of 2013 Graduation Tickets 

 

 Each student will receive 9 tickets. 

 

•Tickets will be available Tuesday, May 7th and 

Thursday, May 9th from 3:30p.m. until 5:00p.m. in the 

school cafeteria. 

 

 Students must have the proper ID to pick up tickets. 

 

•If someone other than the student will be picking up the 

tickets they must notify Nora Taylor, in writing, prior to 

the pick-up date. That person will be required to have 

proper ID. 

 

•If you miss this date you will need to contact Mr. 

Wallace for tickets. 


